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After School Club  

‘Friday Funhouse’ 

This week we would like to celebrate the end 

of term with a disco in our Friday Funhouse! 

As usual there will be refreshments available to purchase if you 

would like them. 

Please bring your best dance moves,  20p subs and spending money (if 

required). With thanks from Year 6’s 

Collective Worship—Friday 19th October 

A text was sent home on Wednesday to  explain 

that, due to the interviews taking place in school 

on Thursday and Friday this week, we will not be 

able to hold our usual collective worship celebra-

tion service with parents/carers in church on Fri-

day morning. Instead the children will have an 

assembly in Carne class together. The Open the 

Book team will still lead their session and certifi-

cates/awards will be handed out to the children 

as normal. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may 

cause and thank you for your understanding . 

Message from Mr Tyers 

Thank you to everyone who came along to our parent forum on 

Tuesday this week and to those who offered items for the agenda. I 

hope I managed to address all your concerns and queries, and for 

those that were unable to attend I have put the PowerPoint presen-

tation covering all the areas discussed on the school website at: 

https://www.veryanschool.co.uk/web/newsletters_2017-

2018/300578 

As you know I will be taking part in interviews for the new Kiberick 

class teacher over the next couple of days. I hope to be able to give 

you information about this as soon as possible once the process is 

completed and an appointment has been made. 

I hope everyone has a safe and restful  half term break and look for-

ward to seeing everyone back for the new term on  Monday 29th 

October. 

We think the new morning routine has worked very well for the 

majority of our children and we have had positive feedback from 

parents about leaving their children at the school gate.  

Please can we encourage all parents to arrive at school with your children before 

the gate closes at 8:45am so that your child can enter the school as a whole class 

ready and settled for the beginning of their lessons. 



Carne Class: Florence, for 

an excellent attitude in her 

learning this week. 

Pendower Class: Evie, for a positive attitude and overcom-

ing adversity.  

Kiberick Class: Chloe, for demonstrating a fantastic atti-

tude and mature  approach to her lessons. 
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NHS Flu nasal vaccine reminder 

Please visit: https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/flu  
 
PLEASE ENSURE YOU QUOTE THE FULL UNIQUE 
SCHOOL REFERENCE CODE.  
The code for your school is: 
VERYAN COFE SCHOOL 
EE140469 
 
Please return your consent form as soon as possible. The form 
will not be available 2 days before we visit your child’s school, 
but your child can still be immunised at one of our catch-up 

clinics.  

Your school flu immunisation programme will take place on 

Wednesday 7th November. 

If your child becomes wheezy or has their asthma medication 
increased after you return this form, please contact Kernow 

Health on Main Office Tel: 01872 221105/ 221106/ 221107  

If you decide you do not want to vaccinate your child against 

flu, please complete and return the consent form giving the 

reason. This will help us to plan and improve the service. 



    Veryan Sports News 

Swimming Award 

Our swimming award this week goes to Amy for great progress and effort. 

Well done Amy! 
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